
From: Kyla Price
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Permit 5264-W
Date: Thursday, March 16, 2017 9:11:37 PM

Dear Sirs & Madams,
     I am writing to voice my concerns about the C & H Hog farm that is way too close to the Buffalo
River. The waste from this farm has the potential to contaminate the Buffalo's water, and to devastate
the surrounding tourism industry. The smell alone will keep many tourists away. Many livelihoods will be
lost if the hog farm is allowed to further mess with the river. The Buffalo National River is this country's
first national river, and we must protect it from the very things that made people fight to protect it so
long ago. Further, AR is the Natural State, and we must keep it that way. What kind of legacy will you
leave- you protected a national and natural treasure, or you allowed the river to be destroyed because
of big business and money? Please stop this. Please deny this permit, and all other future permits that
could adversely affect the Buffalo River.
Thank You,
Kyla Price
Fayetteville, AR
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